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Dear Student, 
 
Congratulations on your assignment to do your field experience internship or 
residency in the Wilson Elementary School District!  It will be an exciting and 
challenging semester. 
 
To ensure the safety of the children in this district, it is required of all interns and 
residents to bring their DPS Fingerprint Clearance Card and picture ID to the 
school office before their first visit to the assigned classroom.  
 
Contact: Cindy Campton 
Email: Cindy.Campton@wsd.k12.az.us 
Phone: 602-683-2400 
Fax: 602-275-9577 
 
                 
 
Important NOTE: You cannot begin your field experience internship or residency 
until the school has received a copy of your DPS Fingerprint Clearance Card.  
 
Sincerely, 
Office of Professional Experience 
Mary Lou Fulton Teachers College 
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